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July 14-22 Carlos Tellez, his son 
Caleb, and Rob Armstrong will 
be traveling to Argentina for 
a DM2 Romans 1-8 workshop. 
Pray for this important workshop 
as we seek to reopen that field 
to the gospel and disciple-
making. 
Pray too for Caleb who plans to 
attend 3DTC in the fall.

Pray for Zambia. They want to 
start a 3D Training Center in 
their country.

Pray for a tentative future 
outreach to Papua New 
Guinea and Vanuatu.

Pray for Venezuelan believers. 
We have been so blessed to be 
able to provide DM2 materials 
and Bibles to these suffering 
saints. Pray for their daily needs 
to be met so they can continue 
to make disciplemakers.

Pray for Brad Rigby who is 
planning to do a Romans 
workshop in Egypt in July 
and possibly a ministry in 
Cameroon at the end of the 
year.

Pray for DM2 leaders in Bolivia: Roberto Morales, Larry Depue, 
Ismael Perez and John Wry.



Pray for five DM2 summer youth workshops. Pray for safe 
travels for the 3D men and women and others as they 
will cover over 9000 miles. Pray for many youths to be 
impacted and desire to become future disciple-makers.

Praise God, we are at 55% of our 
goal of $425,000 for the purchase 
of the property for the 3D Training 
Center. We are needing to raise an 
additional 195,000 by July 15, 2022.

Today we graduated our first 3DTC class at Beaumont Bible 
Church. It was a joyous occasion with a great challenge by 
Pastor Mark Land. Please pray for our graduates as they go 
forth as disciple-makers into service to the church of Jesus 
Christ.

“Last year I was able to join the conference group for the first 
time. I was only loosely acquainted with many of the ladies 
present. I think that held true for others as well. What was riveting 
to me was the manner in which the group functioned with such 
immediate rapport, kindness and grace towards one another, 
and the confidence and poise of the women who were willing to 
teach, even when it was clearly outside their comfort zone. That 
demonstration is what will draw me back this summer.” Sandra 
Smith

Registration for the Women’s Workshop ends June 17. We’d love 
to see you there!

Register at www.3DTC.org

Pray for Rachel 
Musser and 
Amber Walker 
as they leave for 
French Polynesia 
for women’s and 
children’s ministry 
and then as they go 
on to Brazil July 15-
17 to do a women’s 
conference.

Pray for their monthly support to greatly increase so 
they can do ministry unimpeded.

https://womenintheword2022.planningpod.com
www.3dtc.org

